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*UPDATE* State St. Vehicular  

Access Restrictions 
Planned for Thursday, 3/13/25. 
In continuation with the construction of the new Brooklyn Borough-Based Jail Facility, 

extended concrete pours are scheduled for the west core of the new facility.  As a 

result, concrete truck staging will make State St. open to Authorized Vehicles ONLY 

(DOC, NYPD, and Enterprise R-A-C). Flaggers will direct pedestrians and vehicles 

during this work. Pedestrian access on the north side of State St. will remain.  The 

concrete pour itself will start at 9:00 am on both days and will continue for 

approximately 16 hours with an additional approximate 4 hours for site clean-up and 

restoration.  Activities will be conducted within permitted hours for extended after-

hours work. 

f you have any questions or concerns 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison: 

 
 
 

Lucien Allen 
Community Construction Liaison 
CCL Mobile: (917) 270-2370  
BrooklynCCL@bbjnyc.com 
CCL Office: 360 Atlantic Ave. 
 
 
 
During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 

 

 

 
 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 

Eric Adams 
Mayor 

Thomas Foley, P.E. 
Commissioner 
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